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Attention All Providers:   

Inactive Providers May Be Subject to Termination 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) systematically reviews Nevada Medicaid/Nevada 
Check Up provider files to purge inactive providers.  Effective immediately, providers who have not submitted a 
claim or rendered any services to Nevada Medicaid/Nevada Check Up recipients within the past 24 months may 
be subject to termination.  

Providers who are identified as eligible for termination will receive a Notice of Intent letter notifying them of 
the decision.  The letter will contain instructions for providers who would like to request an extension of their 
termination date. 

 


